
Student Notices 
Thursday, March 30, 2023 

 
School-Wide Notices 

Announcement 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

This is a special message from your Counsellors: If you have not picked up 

your Course Request Verification Form from the Connections class 

yesterday, please head down to the Main Office ASAP to pick up your 

form.  Any course request changes are due this Friday by 3:30pm sharp. 

Don't delay!! 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


